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In this issue 

    
⬧ Principal News 
⬧ Sports News 
⬧ Award Winners 
⬧ Community News 

 

  
Friday 28/10/22 

Halloween Disco 

Rec - Yr 3 / 5:30 - 7pm 

Yr 4 - Yr 6 / 7:30 - 9pm 
 

Monday 31/10/22 
Governing Council - 7pm 

 

Thursday 3/11/22 
School Tour - 9:30am 

 

Friday 4/11/22 
Year 6 Aquatics 

 

Thursday 10/11/22 
HB 11 & 12 Excursion 

 

Friday 11/11/22 
Remembrance Day 

 
 

 

 

 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
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RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 
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Term 4 Week 2, 27th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 

Term 4 is well underway with a busy time ahead. All key dates 

for the term are recorded on our term planner. If you have 

misplaced your term planner, feel free to request another 

copy at the office or look for the planner on our school 

website. 

 
Year 3 – 6 Camps 

Information regarding the four school camps this term has 

been distributed. The first of these camps is now just over two 

weeks away. Please don’t hesitate to be in touch with your 

child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 

Class Placement Process 2021 

We are now seeking information from parents to inform our 

class placement process for 2022. Please use the form 

distributed in the first week of this term or email the school with 

any information that will assist us to place your child/ren in 

classes for the next school year. Please remember that 

information/requests from previous years do not form part of 

the process, therefore we ask that you submit relevant 

information each year. Please also remember that requests for 

particular teachers do not form part of this process.  

Closing date for the submission of this information is tomorrow, 

28th October. 
 

Staffing News 

 

We have some great news to share!  

 

Six teachers who have been employed year by year on a 

contract basis at our school have recently had their positions 

converted to permanency.  

 

Congratulations to Katie Hoffman, Sophie D’Aloia-Dogan, 

Crishel Bauer, Matt Forester, Sage Blackmore and Haylee 

Garner.  Well deserved! 
 

 



 

 

Congratulations to Eli, Jemma, Callum, Jake, Mason, Jack and James for representing GGPS 

at the recent State Athletics Carnival. Highlights included Jemma achieving a PB of 14.82 in 

100m placing 5th. She loved running against other high level runners and having strong     

competition. James enjoyed competing in shot put. He tried his best and achieved a PB by 

throwing over 5m. Eli, Jake, Mason and Callum competed in the 2011 relay event. Mason 

said it was a fantastic day, they encouraged each other and tried their best. Jack           

competed in the 100m and 200m event. He finished 3rd in both events and came away with 

two bronze medals. As a result, Jack has been invited to nominate for the National Athletics 

competition in Brisbane later this year to represent South Australia.  

Congratulations Jack! 

During school holidays earlier in the year, Jack took part in soccer trials 

and training, for the English Premier League team; West Ham United. They 

sent 4 academy youth coaches from England to tour Australia and select 

players. During the trial in SA there were approximately 80 boys ranging in 

age from 6-16 years old. Jack was selected, with a handful other boys from 

SA, to travel to Queensland for the National Trial in September. During the 

National Camp there were over 400 children present. As well as playing 

soccer, there were lectures during the evenings, including meeting former 

West Ham player and Australian Socceroo legend, Stan Lazaridis. 

Jack had lots of fun and learnt many new skills. 

Jack is awaiting a decision from the National Camp, to see if he was lucky 

enough to have been chosen and invited to London in the UK, for further 

training and support in his soccer journey.   
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Canteen News 
 

Our canteen staff and volunteers provide an amazing service to the 

community and serve hundreds of lunch orders each week. 

Please help by making sure all orders are submitted on Qkr by 9am. 

Cut off for all other orders is 10.30am. 

Only emergency sandwiches will be supplied after this time. 





 


